UMBC Student Organizations

Weekly Newsletter

WEEKLY WORKSHOPS

Throughout the semester, there will be weekly training sessions for student organization officers to attend. Sessions cover a variety of topics, and most sessions will be offered a few times throughout the semester. Additional information and links can be found on the Student Org Officers myUMBC page

- Wednesday, September 13
 - <u>ConnectingOrgs: The Power of the One-On-One</u> (12-1pm in ILSB 118)
 - This session will focus on the art of using one-to-one meetings to empower and build community with organization members. How can you make these meetings with your organization's members sources of strength, inspiration, and connection?
 - <u>SABSC Business Process Training Workshop</u> (12-1pm, registration required)
 - The SABSC Business Process Training is designed to ensure your org's treasurer and president know the steps involved to access your carryover funds, SOAR, and Finance Board.
 - o <u>Finance Board Budget Request Training</u> (Virtual, 2-3pm)
 - This training is required for the treasurer of organizations who plan to request a budget from the SGA Finance Board
- Friday, September 15th
 - SABSC Business Process Training Workshop (12-1pm, registration required)
 - The SABSC Business Process Training is designed to ensure your org's treasurer and president know the steps involved to access your carryover funds, SOAR, and Finance Board.

UPCOMING DATES & DEADLINES

SEPT 11TH: FINANCE BOARD BUDGET REQUEST TRAININGS BEGIN

OCT 2: ROUNDTABLES BEGIN

OCT 18: FINANCE BOARD BUDGETS DUE SEPTEMBER 11, 2023 VOLUME 7

Weekly (seb) Events

Looking for something fun to do this week? (seb) has something in store for you! Take a look at this week's events below. If you are interested in any (seb) events, head on over to their myUMBC page to get all the details on their upcoming events. You can find their page here.

- Open Mic Night September 12th at 6pm
- Trivia Night September 14th at 7pm in Sportszone
- Food Truck Friday September 15th at 4pm on the North Lawn
- Dungeons and Dragons: Honor Among Thieves September 15th, 8pm on the North Lawn

STUDENT ORGANIZATION SPOTLIGHTS

Would your student organization like to highlight their upcoming events, or past event successes? We want to feature your groups in this weekly newsletter! Student organizations can complete this request form to submit upcoming event spotlights or share accomplishments that your organization has had.

If you would like to share an upcoming event, please be sure to submit your form the week prior to be featured. Submissions that are turned in later than 1 week may not be featured. Please submit all requests <u>here</u>.

Have a Question Regarding your Org?

If you have questions or are looking for assistance with your student organization, we are here to help! Please email a member of our team for assistance. If you are unsure who to contact, please email studentorgs@umbc.edu

Abdoulie Sarr, Coordinator for Student Organizations (asarr1@umbc.edu)
Lesa Goodhue - Intellectual Sports (Lgoodhue@umbc.edu)
Tori Ciorra, Assistant Director for Student Organizations
(theasley@umbc.edu)
Student Affairs Business Service Center - Purchasing, accessing funds

Student Affairs Business Service Center - Purchasing, accessing funds (sabsc@umbc.edu)

Events and Conference Services -Scheduling space (schedule@umbc.edu)